Evermore

Community Improvement District

January 4, 2022

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
FOR PROFESSIONAL AUDITING SERVICES

The Evermore Community Improvement District (CID) is soliciting proposals from qualified
firms of certified public accountants (auditor) to audit the CID's financial statements for the
fiscal year’s ending December 31, 2021, through December 31, 2023. The audit should be
comprehensive in scope and in accordance with the generally accepted accounting principles
adhered to in the United States, and Governmental Accounting, Auditing, and Financial
Reporting.

The audit proposal is for a three-year period and should detail and test accordingly in scope,
safety, and security.

The year-end financial statements should include a complete audit of the Evermore Community
Improvement District and its subsidiaries including the Capital Improvement Program.

All questions and correspondence shall be directed to the Financial Administrator, Lois Love, by
email at loislove@evermorecid.org. All questions are due by 2:00 p.m. on Monday, January 17,
2022. Questions and answers will be posted on the CID’s website at www.evermorecid.org.

Completed proposals must be received by 12:00 PM on Friday, January 21, 2022, so that we may
proceed about the business of the Evermore Community Improvement District regarding its
fingnergl position. Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.
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